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Date 17 July 2019
Dear John & Dingwall Men’s Shed Association,

Thank you does not seem a big enough word to express our gratitude for the support you have given to
South Lodge Nursery. We are delighted with the Ritchen sink unit and the work surface unit that you have
built for the children. The children love them. They are a valuable asset to the children’s learning and
development, especially the boys, who previously have shown little interest in pots and pans. The kitchen
and the children often become very muddy! As we observe the children’s play, it is obvious that they are
fully engaged with the range of learning opportunities the kitchen is providing.

We are looking forward to receiving the other parts of the kitchen and so extend the children’s experiences.

Yours sincerely

David Hayes-MaclLeod Melanie Nicholson
Head Teacher Early Years Graduate (Teacher)

South Lodge Primary School, Castle Road, Invergordon, Ross and Cromarty, IV18 OLW
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